
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  

 

Wednesday June 2, 2021 

 

 

COSW has forwarded a slate of 11 commissioner nominees to the President for 

appointment for the 2021-2022 academy year. 

 

In addition, COSW and CODRE executive committees met to discuss collaboration 

opportunities. 

 

The lactation space committee met and the new lactation space in Ekstrom library 

has been added to 25Live and is ready to be reserved. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui 

on June 2, 2021. 


